
Dear Friends, Families, and Neighbors,

For nearly twenty years, The Fox Point-Bayside Educational Foundation, 
Inc. (FPBEF) has been instrumental in helping Bayside and Stormonth 
schools achieve many individual and district accomplishments including 
earning the Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction's highest 
rating--"Significantly Exceed Expectations." 

Through this annual appeal and the various fundraising events, the FPBEF 
has raised more than $400,000 to invest and return to the Stormonth and 
Bayside Schools for student focused innovations which are priorities of 
the leadership and teaching teams yet are unfunded by the schools 
budget.  In past years, YOUR gifts have provided many, many progressive 
technology and facility initiatives.  Thank you for your generosity and for 
making so many great things possible!  

With the year end approaching and the knowledge that an investment in 
education yields the greatest of all returns, we ask you to once again 
include the Fox Point-Bayside Schools in your philanthropic priorities. 

You might also consider inviting family members and others interested in 
making a special gift on behalf of children or families in the district to 
contribute to the FPBEF and it's initiatives as well.  

Gifts may be made via the enclosed form or online through paypal:           
http://www.foxbay.k12.wi.us/education-foundation.cfm

Please also mark your calendar and watch for more details on the annual 
community event  Rolling On The River Benefit on March 18, 2017 at 
Shully's Watermark in Thiensville.   
Your Special Offer is  10%  off tickets purchased before Feb 1. 2017 at 
RollingOnTheRiverBenefit.com 

The Fox Point-Bayside Educational Foundation is a 501(c) (3) organization.                        
Your gifts, large or small, are tax deductible and will directly impact students in our 
immediate community.                                                                         

Sincerely,                    

Zia Maskara                                                                                    
President, Parent, Community Member.

7300 N. Lombardy Rd.
Milwaukee, WI 53217 
Phone: 414-247-4167 
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